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TIOGANS REPRESENT OUR CAMP! Sure, the summer may
still be months away, but let’s keep that Tioga Spirit going! We
want to see you don the famous Green and Gold every week.
Take pictures in your Tioga gear and email them to us at
camptioga@gmail.com so you can strut your stuff on our
Facebook page! As always, the crazier the pictures, the better the

results!!!

Competition Time

We all know that Wintry Feeling, the one that makes us feel like
camp is further away than Mars! We’ve made it our mission to
turn these winter blues into Green & Gold smiles! We’re having
a competition that will keep you thinking about camp. Let’s see
who has been paying attention in English class. Write us a letter
about the coolest experience you had last summer at our summer
home. Not only will the prize letter win some Tioga gear, it will
also be published on our camp website!!! So put on those thinking
caps and send those amazing tales from last summer to
camptioga@gmail.com

Rapid fire highlights

Saturday Trip Days Tioga Circus
Tradition Nights off camp Show

Spirit and camaraderie. Whether it was camp |This year’s show saw a
fill the air as all trips to Dorney Park, whole host of campers take
Tiogans congregate to| Camelbeach or bunks the stage and perform the
the flagpole area for the | hiking up Elk Mountain, most outrageous, amazing
most amazing night of | everyone had a blast! circus acts we’ve ever seen!
each week!

Did someone say
Summer 2015?

HERE WE GO!!! As we get
deeper into the winter we
feel it is necessary to head
off the cold weather with an
official countdown to:
‘THE SUMMER OF
YOUR LIFE, 2015!!!’

As of right now the
countdown is less than

150 days!!!

In relative terms that means
you could watch Magic
Brad’s Hypnosis show 2,480
times, or listen to Cotton
Eyed Joe 127,680 times...
you know, if you wanted to!
All we know is that 2015
will be the best summer
Camp Tioga’s ever seen!!!!
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A Final Thought...

Now that the summer season has come to a

close, we’ve been reminiscing about days
gone by at our summer home. 2014 was
definitely our best summer yet! We’d like
to thank you for making last summer such a
huge success. Tradition Nights, your spirit,
smiles and laughter gave us all memories to
last a lifetime. Here are a few pieces of
advice to get you through until next
summer:

Keep in touch with your summer friends

Eat chicken at least once a weekWhen
those ‘summer songs’ come on the radio,
like still at

Remember, Tioga is your camp! Think of

dance you’re Camp -

ways to make it even better and let us know

Smile everyday knowing you are part of a
very special summer family

Oh and finally...Don’t dance on the
tabletops at home, save that for Camp!!!

Circus Show, A Loud Crash and
Fireworks can only mean one
thing..

After a beautiful day in the rolling hills of PA we were
finishing with a very special evening activity. The
cream of the crop had come out to perform their talents
for our amazing Circus Show. We were loving
watching our friends perform and everyone was having
a great night.
SUDDENLY BANG!

A loud crash! WHAT HAPPENED?!?! We all turned in
a flash... what’s this?!?!
other near the flagpole. Fire Department Trucks and

Two cars smashed into each

sirens were everywhere. Flames were reaching skyward
facing Arts & Crafts. As all eyes turned to the burning
mass an incredible fireworks display took over and lit
up the sky. Only one thing was missing... Out from the
cars jumped Neil and Andy with, yes, you guessed it,
GOLD and GREEN team sheets. 2014 COLOR WAR
had begun!!! Awaiting us were 3 of the most intense
days of camp. The Gold Brains vs The Green Brawn in
an epic battle of never-before-seen activities and
events!




